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Dear Senators, 

 

Please oppose this bill.  Unemployment insurance is NOT for people voluntarily 

choosing to strike.  This is another hit to small businesses, as well as a clear support 

for Unions and the harm they are doing to the businesses in our state.  Remember, 

you work for we the people, and not the Unions. 

 

Please remember this, and vote no. 

 

Thank you, 

 

RN 


